
The Team of Gazoduq have been extremely transparent with their information.  Gazoduq Team 
hold themselves accountable and demonstrate their responsibility to be thorough on all aspects 
of their proposal.  They make regular visits to our community to update us on their project 
progress and point out any change in the original plans.  All members of their team are well 
versed in all aspects of the project. When they come to our community they bring members 
who can readily respond to questions.  Conversations, comments are documented.  Gazoduq 
quickly follow-up on all questions and comments.  They follow-thru with all suggestions.

Gazoduq are hands on with their studies.  They have demonstrated they will protect our local 
environment thru extensive environmental studies and they speak passionately about our area 
and their discoveries.

They have facilitated meetings and conversations with other community partners.  They are 
inclusive of all services, clubs and special interest groups.

I strongly believe Gazoduq would become responsible corporate citizens within our community 
once their project is approved.

Patricia (Patty) Quinn
Mayor
Township of Larder Lake <contact information removed>

Patricia (Patty) Quinn, Mayor
<contact information removed>

From: Ron Brintnell <email address removed>
Sent: October 28, 2019 12:15 PM
To: Patricia Quinn
Subject: RE: IAAC Consultation

Dear Mayor Quinn:
Following Gazoduq’s submission of its Initial Project Description, the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
(IAAC) has initiated consultation and is seeking public feedback which will be used to prepare a summary 
of issues. You and members of your community can participate by posting a comment on the IAAC website 
or by sending a letter to the Agency.
Please visit: https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/80264/participation. This should only take 
about ten minutes.
It is also possible to send your comments by writing to:
iaac.gazoduqprojectprojetgazoduq.aeic@canada.ca

Regards,
Ron
Ron Brintnell

https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/80264/participation
mailto:iaac.gazoduqprojectprojetgazoduq.aeic@canada.ca


Senior Advisor to the President

<contact information removed>

http://eepurl.com/gqH8ND

	From: Ron Brintnell <email address removed> Sent: October 28, 2019 12:15 PM To: Patricia Quinn Subject: RE: IAAC Consultation

